
 

 

Family update #70 
 
January 12, 2021 
 
Dear family and friends,  
 

Outbreak Update 
Crescent Heights 3F residents had another round of swabbing yesterday and we are awaiting the results. 
Our current status remains unchanged as follows: 
 

 Crescent Heights 
(145 residents) 

Greenview 
Long Term Care 
(80 residents) 

Greenview 
Supportive Living 
(95 residents) 

Number of new cases as of 
January 12, 2021 

Residents—0 
Staff—0 

Residents—0 
Staff—0 

Residents—0 
Staff—0 

Cumulative total since 
January 7, 2021 

Residents—0 
Staff—2 

Residents—0  
Staff—0 

Residents—0 
Staff—0 

 
Note:  The above table indicates the current outbreak on the 3rd floor of Crescent Heights. The outbreak 
on the 5th floor of Crescent Heights was declared on December 18th, 2020 and cleared on January 6th, 
2021. 
 
 
Thank you for keeping Wing Kei in your prayers. 
 
Show me your ways, Lord, 
    teach me your paths. 
Guide me in your truth and teach me, 
    for you are God my Savior, 

and my hope is in you all day long. 
~ Psalms 25:4-5 
 
 
Kathy Tam 
Chief Executive Officer 


